February 28, 2005 » ,
Board of Prison Terms

1550 K Street, Suite 600

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: GRANT PAROLE TO PF LAZOR, C-73842

This letter is written in support of the granting of parole to PF Lazor.

I have come to know PF Lazor the past 4 years while he has been incarcerated a total of
22 years. Through very unusual circumstances, I also realized that | was friends with
PE’s brother while living in Hawaii at the time and did not know that PF was brother to
my friend. Ihave been cautious of pursuing any friendships of anybody in prison. Tam
from a law enforcement background having worked in probation for years and I have a
son who is a police detective. This makes me very skeptical of dealing with prisoners.

I have come to know PF Lazor through letter writing and many visits. I have tried to help
him with situations he could not deal with because of being incarcerated. He is a very
straight forward person who tries very hard to live a righteous life. He is very intelligent
and as all can see, does not fit your typical “stereotype” mold for a prisoner. I personally
believe his crime was self-defense, but in spite of that, 22 years in prison for 2™ degree
murder even if he was guilty, is long enough!

PF Lazor has many friends who have been fighting for his release for many years. He
has no previous record before this crime. He was and is a very talented person who I

believe can contribute much to this world. Please grant him parole.

Sincerely,

ie Melikidse
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